
Greeting 

 

On behalf of The Japanese Association of Smoking Control Science 

(JASCS), I am deeply grateful for the opportunity to make a brief greeting at 

the Fall Conference of The Korean Society for Research on Nicotine and 

Tobacco (KSRNT). 

 

Since 2008, KSRNT and JASCS have been conducting academic exchanges. 

We, the members of JASCS, would like to express our sincere thanks to all 

the members of KSRNT for the warm cooperation, it greatly helped promote 

smoking cessation. However, the complete release from smoking still 

requires a lot of work.  

 

We sincerely wish that KSRNT and JASCS will continue to cooperate to 

make significant contributions to the prevention of smoking hazard in the 

world. 

 

 

President,  

The Japanese Association of Smoking Control Science (JASCS) 

Yuko Takahashi  高橋裕子 

 

 


